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IMPORTANT DATES 

  

  

  

June 1  Flex Day/School Tours for Gr 7 & 9 

June 5  Jazz Band at Simms Park 

June 7  Indigenous Grad Dinner 

 June 14 – 16 Gr 10-12 Literacy/Numeracy Assessments 

 June 14  Bursary Evening 6:30 pm 

 June 14  Celebration of Excellence (daytime event) 

 June 15  Flex Day/Grade10s M-Z Assessments 

 June 16  Athletics BBQ 5:30 pm 

 June 24  Last Day of Classes 

 June 24  Grad Rehearsal 12:00 pm MPR 

 June 25  GRAD 2022 

 June 26  Report Cards Posted to MYED this Week 

 June 27 – 29 I Days 

 June 29  Last Day of School/Q4 Ends 

 

 



 

 

NEWSLETTER CONTENT 

 

 

 * Grad Completion List 

   

 * Assessments  

  

 * SD71 School Emergency Program Guide  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

GRAD COMPLETETION LIST 

 

 All graduating students MUST have the following list completed  

 before they can pick up their grad ceremony tickets. 

 

 Grad Bio    Grad Bio 2022 

 Grad Fees/Student Fees Pay online or at the main office 

 Athletic Fees/Other Fees Pay online or at the main office 

 Library Fees   Return your book to the library!! 

 Careers/Capstone   

 Numeracy/Literacy Assessment 

 30 Hours Volunteer or Paid Work Experience 

 80 Graduation Credits Completed 

 

 All athletic jerseys/uniforms MUST be handed in or a fee may be  

 applied. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=q8AzilrcYUiVdGwfASd9HDp4XZ4knDlGmpXhuPnXWglUQ002MzlMMFczNU9HQ0taWDg1NjcwVVNDNi4u


PROVINCIAL ASSESSMENTS 

 Students must write three assessments in their graduation program – 

 Numeracy 10, Literacy 10, and Literacy 12.  In January, grade 10’s who  

 had an English or Math class in semester one were scheduled to write 

 their numeracy or literacy assessments.  Unfortunately, the ministry  

 needed to cancel the session at the last minute, leaving us to reschedule 

 the students for later in the year. 

  

Grade 10’s will now write their assessments using a Flex Day in  

 June. Students with a last name starting with M-Z will write their    

 assessments on June 15th.  Students requiring extra time or supports  

 will be contacted by our Learning Support Teachers to make arrange- 

 ments to implement those supports, including possibly writing on  

 different days during the week of June 13th – 17th.  Any grade 11 or 12  

 students who missed their assessment should see Ms. Oddleifson in the  

 office to be schedule for June as soon as possible. 

 

Assessments can’t really be studied for; however it is possible to prepare   

for the assessment.  The ministry has sample questions and tests avail- 

able here -  Click Here 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/support/curriculum-and-assessment/assessments/graduation


 

 

SD71 School Emergency Program Guide 

For Parents and Guardians 

 

 Emergency situations can happen at any time and as a school, we have  

 protocols we follow to keep our students safe.  Please take a look at the  

SD71 School Emergency Program Guide for Parents and  

 Guardians click here to see what our different procedures for situations       

 like evacuation and dismissal look like. 

 

 For example: 

 

 Did you know that in an emergency when dismissal occurs your child 

 can only be signed out in person and to a parent or emergency contact  

 on file at the school?  Valid ID is required.   

 

 Did you know that calling your child’s cell phone during an emergency 

 may be putting them at higher risk by disclosing their location or  

 drawing attention to them during a lock down? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://learn71-my.sharepoint.com/personal/susan_quinton_sd71_bc_ca/Documents/Desktop/Comox-Valley-Parent-Emergency-Letter-2022.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

To our graduating students, congratulations, and here’s to your next    

 adventure! 

 

 To our returning students, have a wonderful, relaxing summer and we  

 look forward to seeing you in September!  More information will be  

 coming out in late August by email and posted to our website. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


